
                       Hays County Citizens Sheriff’s Academy Alumni Association 
                                      Meeting Agenda 
      Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 6:30 p.m. @ PSB 
  
                          *Reminder:  Annual dues were due in January; if you haven’t had a chance to  
                            pay, you may pay through the Venmo app (see QR Code below) or pay at the meeting. 

           Dues increased to $20 effective January 2022 
 
 
 

 
 

                   
Coffee and treats will be provided 

                                           (Thank you to Mary Capps for donating the treats for the February Meeting!)     
 

 
Thank you to those who chose to participate in the Court Scenario Trainings on Tuesday, February 15th 
and Wednesday, February 16th!  These types of trainings are extremely beneficial for the HCSO, and it 
gives members the opportunity to see our amazing LEOs in action.  We are truly grateful for our 
volunteers! 

 
 

 
Call to Order  Cathy Gieselman 
  
Introduction of Guest Speaker Bruce Harlan 
 
Guest Speaker Lt. Dennis Gutierrez 
 Sunshine Kids Overview 

   
Approve Minutes (January) Ruth Diamond 
  
Treasurer’s Report (January) Gary Anderson 
 
Membership Report  Gary Anderson 
 
Marketing & Fundraising Report Jack Diamond 

     
Trophy Case Update  Cathy Gieselman 
 
Alumni Directory Update Steve Meyer / Ruth Diamond 
   Member’s only access on website 

       
New Business Board Members / Bruce Harlan 
 
Adjourn Cathy Gieselman 
 

 

 

 

 



PLEASE REVIEW DATES FOR YOUR CALENDER 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 

 

Alumni Meeting @ PSB Wednesday, March 16, 2022 (6:30 p.m.) – Guest Speaker:  Texas Parks & Wildlife (will 
provide further details once received) 
  
(Volunteer Opportunities – See sign-ups; any questions, please ask) 
   
Upcoming/pending sign-ups (more information forthcoming): 
 
Fundraisers 2022 
  
Greeter(s) for front lobby @ Hays County PSB (1 shift per day:  10:00 am – 2:00 pm Monday through Friday.  If 
you didn’t attend the Greeter Training but would like to be a greeter, please contact Ruth Diamond to 
schedule greeter training. 
 
Following are some other volunteer opportunities that don’t have specific times/dates; these opportunities will be @ 
the old 911 building @ Uhland Road (if you are interested, please let me know and we can get you set up to 
assist):   Dismantle shelving units                                        Vest Rotation assistance 

                Organize/label storage bins FY22 Auction (this will be sometime in 2022) 
                Random lunch hour for supply clerk Inventory – Cecile & Jim Sanders are working on this 
   

If interested in attending the 2022 TCPAAA Convention (June 12-16, Margaritaville Resort, Lake 
Conroe), the information Gary Anderson discussed at the September 2021 meeting is available at:  
http://texascpaaa.net/convention/   NOTE:  NEED TO SHIFT JUNE ALUMNI MEETING DATE 
 
Others to just have on your radar to ‘think about’ what Alumni may want to plan for – these events are a 
ways out; but some are on the calendar every year) Sign-ups will be sent out once details are received: 
 
Motor Shoot Out (March 2-5, 2022; not sure of specifics at this time)  
 
Citizens Academy (Basic) (March 10 – June 2, 2022) – Help with promoting and recruiting  
 
‘Scramble for Kids’ Golf Tournament (Friday, April 8, 2022) 
 
National Public Safety Telecommunications Week (Dispatchers) April 10-16, 2022  
 
National Peace Officers Memorial Day (Sunday, May 15, 2022)  
 
Citizens Academy Graduation (June 2, 2022) 
 
Sunshine Kids – June 5-11, 2022; Lt. Dennis Gutierrez will be our Guest Speaker at the February 
16th Alumni meeting and will be discussing specifics 
 
Junior Deputy (East) (June 28-30, 2022)  
 
Junior Deputy (West) (July 19-21, 2022) 
 
Citizens Academy (Advanced) – August/September TBA (attendees must have completed the Basic 
Academy prior to attending the Advanced Academy) 
 
National Night Out (Tuesday, October 4, 2022; not sure of specifics at this time) 
 
Important Date to remember:  National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day (Monday, January 9, 2023); didn’t 
receive any response from members regarding assistance in having schools participate in 2022, this will be 
something to plan better for next year as ensuring our LEOs are honored/remembered is very important. 
 
Please provide any comments/suggestions you would like to share or feel free to e-mail Cathy @ president@hccsaaa.org  or call 
@ (512) 944-5569    Thank you for your support!  Our HCCSAAA Website:  http://www.hccsaaa.org      
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